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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 8th February 2019 
 
Dear parents, 
 
What a fun packed week the children have had! Class One had a meteorologist visit 
the children, to discuss his job as part of the children’s weather topic. The class had 
a wonderful time and asked plenty of questions, including one that he had to go 

away and research! Darren Maude later sent Mrs Woolfson an email with the 
answer and some lovely comments about the children and the school, which I 
would like to share with you ‘Can I just say what a wonderful experience it was to visit 

your gorgeous school and meet those polite, engaging and intelligent children. It's 
something that will stay with me for a long time, and I would suggest that many people 
would benefit from seeing that wonderful setting and zest for life that those children have. 

Absolutely beautiful!’ Well done Class 1. 

 In Class Two the children have been playing different character roles as part of 
their traditional tales unit in English. Today, they had to decide whether the wolf 
from The Three Little Pigs was innocent or guilty! In Class Three, they enjoyed a trip 
to Pizza Express and made their own margarita pizzas and in Class Four the 
suspense is high as they enter another chapter in the story Goodnight Mister Tom. 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
(New/changed) 

 
 
Mon 11.2.19 Magic money 
workshop for years 4 and 5 
Mon 25.2.19 Year 4 and 5 to 
visit Metro Bank High Wycombe 
Wed 27.2.19 Parents evening 
3.30-7.30 
Fri 1.3.19 Class 2 assembly 
Fri 8.3.19 Year 2 @ singing 
workshop 
Wed 13.3.19 Class 2 sporting 
event at Lane End 
Fri 22.3.19 Class 1 assembly 
 

Term Dates 
INSET Days 
23.4.19 3.6.19, 24.7.19 
 
Open                          Close  
 
Spring Term 2019 
Thu 3.1.19            Fri 15.2.19 
Mon 25.2.19        Fri 5.4.19 
 
Summer Term 2019 
Wed 24.4.19        Fri 24. 5. 19 
Tue 4.6.19             Tue 23.7.19 
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Attendance and Punctuality 
Last academic year, we focused on improving attendance across the school. I am 
pleased to announce that we have remained at national average of 95% or above 
for the past year!  Well done. 
 
This academic year, we have focused on punctuality. This has improved but we 
still have persistent lateness. Pupils who are late are unsettled and  find it a real 
struggle to get themselves organised and up to speed with what is going on in the 
class; often missing out on Soft Start Challenges or the start of a lesson. On the 
other hand, pupils who arrive just after 8.40 are settled, focused and ready to 
learn. Please can you ensure your child is in school and ready to learn by 8.50am 
at the very latest. 
 
Did you know that there are 175 days where your child is not at school? With this 
in mind, please refrain from taking your child out during school time for check-ups 
and holidays. Again this unsettles the children as they miss out on sections of 
their learning. 
 
Stay and Learn 
Thank you for the feedback from Stay and Learn. If you have not had an 
opportunity to feedback yet, please do so as your views helps us to improve this 
experience. 
 
Fees 
Class Three 
We still have outstanding fees for the Hazard Alley trip. Please can you send in 
£20 ASAP. Cheques are made payable to Bucks CC. 
Class Four 
For those children who are going on the Quinta Residential, please could you pay 
the 2nd instalment of £60. All cheques must be made payable to Bucks CC. 
 
Science Week 
We will be holding our first Science Week on Monday 11th March. Teachers are 
busy planning a range of experiments and activities for the week. Watch this 
space! 
 
Finally, I have some exciting news!  Mrs Alvarez is expecting her first child! Baby is 
due in August.  
 
The recruitment process has started and we have had lots of interest so far. 
Please be rest assured that as always, I will personally oversee the process and 
ensure that recruit a teacher of high calibre and who believes in our strong 
Cadmore values. 
 
As always, have a lovely weekend. 
Best wishes, 
Mrs D Groom 
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Headteacher 


